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ALL RETIRED & 
MEDICALLY GROUNDED PILOTS          MARCH 21, 2006.  
Assalam-o-Alaikum,  
 
Dear Members: 
 
PALPA has always attached great importance and respect to our members, 
who have retired from active duty. We feel that what we have achieved so 
far would not have been possible without their foresight, hard work and 
dedication to PALPA.  
 
The Executive Committee would be honoured and pleased to see more of 
you visiting PALPA, as we have much to learn and benefit by your 
experience.  
 
It would give us immense pleasure, if you can join us for a cup of Tea on 
Tuesday April 4, 2006 at 1100 Hrs.  
 
The Executive Committee is eagerly looking forward to welcome you.  
 
With best regards,  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
F/O. Arif Majeed  
GENERAL SECRETARY  
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